2015 VARIETY SHOW

The Herculaneum High School Blackcat Dance Teams will be holding auditions
for their annual, district wide, Variety Show to be held on October 15th at 2:00
pm. Auditions for all students will take place October 10th - October 13th,
starting at 3:35 pm at Pevely Elementary. Auditions will take place in the
gymnasium. If you need any music, please bring it on a CD or flash drive so it
can be played properly. If you would like to try out, please fill out the bottom
portion of this paper and send it back to the office as soon as possible. All
entries should be submitted by October 1nth. If you do not get the form
turned in on time, please arrive with the form on the assigned day for
auditions. For any questions, please contact Courtney Stenzhorn
(636-479-5200, etc. 4120 or cstenzhorn@dunklin.k12.mo.us).

TRYOUT INFORMATION

WHEN: October 10th - 13th
WHERE: PEVELY ELEMENTARY FROM 3:35 PM - 5:00 PM
*PLEASE ARRIVE READY TO TRYOUT*

(REMEMBER: FORMS SHOULD BE RETURNED TO THE OFFICE BY:
10/11/2017)

STUDENT'S NAME:


mailto:cstenzhorn@dunklin.k12.mo.us

